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As we close out another great year at EMU, we are so proud to be graduating
another class of wonderful future clinicians - Congratulations to the class of
2022! Best of luck as they scatter across the country for their Residencies! 

We are looking forward to sending our first-year students off to their summer
clinical rotations and seeing how much they grow before next year.

Wishing a safe and happy Summer to all!

MEET  THE  NEW  OOPS
TEAM !



Congratulations to our Class of 2023 OOPS
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Congratulations to faculty member Frank Fedel
for being awarded the Everett L. Marshall

Award for Teaching Effectiveness!

Frank teaches Kinetics, Biomechanics, Gait Analysis,
and Research Methods to our first year students as
well as Advanced Techniques to our second years. 

We are so thankful to have Frank on our staff!

A P R I L  2 0 2 2

Congratulations to 3 of our first-year
students for being awarded the ABC x

OPERF Student Poster Prize! We can't wait to
see where your future research takes you! 

FACULTY AND STUDENT AWARDS


